
 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations    

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Robersonville Meter Replacement project in fiscal year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Robersonville, located at: 

 

   109 South Main Street 

Robersonville, North Carolina 27871 

 

The funding would be used for the replacement of all the outdated meters in service. The project 

replaces 971 residential meters and 36 larger meters and installs 4 meters on currently unmetered 

connections. This project is a good use of taxpayer funds because it will allow the Town to 

correctly allocate the cost of water to the customers using that water. It will increase 

Robersonville's water system revenue and improve its financial position. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 

1926(a)(2). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Don Davis 
Member of Congress 


